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Friday, 23rd August 2024 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain the highest standards at Atlantis The Royal, a number of rooms 
and suites will undergo preventative maintenance work until November 2024. 
 
The preventative maintenance work will be limited to guest rooms and suites only and will be carried out 
between approximately 10 am and 6 pm daily. 
 
To minimise disruption to our guests, the surrounding rooms and floor will be closed for bookings during 
the maintenance periods, and no other facilities or guest areas will be affected. 
 
If you have any concerns or if your guests experience any disruption, please feel free to contact myself, 
via the number or email below, and I will personally assist you in addressing any issues that arise. 
 
We appreciate your understanding during this time and look forward to welcoming your valued clients to 
Atlantis The Royal. 
  
Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding this communication, or if you 
require further assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kyp Charalambous  
Vice President, Sales, Atlantis Dubai  
kyp.charalambous@atlantisdubai.com 
+971 56 603 8327 


